
   

 

 

 

NOTICE OF ADOPTION 
 

On September 27, 2021, the City of Tualatin adopted Ordinance No. 1460-21 annexing 
approximately 4.07 acres of property located at 21100 SW 120th Avenue, Tax Map 2S127C Lot 

401 into the City of Tualatin; withdrawing the territory from the Washington County Enhanced 

Sheriff Patrol District and Urban Roads Maintenance District; and annexing territory into the 
boundary of Clean Water Services (ANN 21-0001).  

 

Effective Date of Ordinance: The effective date of the ordinance is on the 30th day after its 

adoption, pursuant to the Tualatin City Charter. 

Effective Date of Annexation: The annexation is effective following the filing of the annexation 
with the Secretary of State, as provided in ORS 222.180. 

A copy of the full ordinance and findings is available for review at the following location: 

https://www.tualatinoregon.gov/planning/ann21-0001-21100-sw-120th-avenue 

This decision may be appealed by filing a written Notice of Intent to Appeal with the State of 
Oregon Land Use Board of Appeals (LUBA) within 21 days of the date of the decision as 

provided by ORS 197.805 to 197.860. For more information, contact LUBA at: 

Land Use Board of Appeals 

75 Summer Street NE, Suite 330 
Salem, Oregon 97301-1283 

(503) 373-1265 

https://www.tualatinoregon.gov/planning/ann21-0001-21100-sw-120th-avenue

